
LLTSC Squash Committee Meeting Agenda

01/06/23 7pm

Apologies: Rob, Alex

1. Previous minutes/actions

- a. Reminder to juniors re muddy trainers (JP)
- b. Link to be added to box leagues to give guidance on lets/strokes (JP) – Jason has contacted ES re this and he has been chasing them

2. Court usage

Need to continue to find ways to reduce court wastage as it is often difficult for members to book courts. Also a waste of electricity if lights are on and courts unused. 3 areas to consider:

Committee – plan events to start at the same times that courts start so less wastage before events start.

Members – ensure not making back to back / multi court bookings in peak times

Coaches – when making block bookings to do so for a term at a time rather than 12 months ahead so no unused courts in holidays etc. Challenges making changes on the booking system so this will also reduce workload.

3. Sponsors

- a. Leamington Spa Cleaners to sponsors tshirts for club champs winners – Jason liaising with Andy Murray on this.

ACTION - GL and JP to arrange for photo of club champ winners with Ts.

4. Teams

5. Juniors/coaching

- a. Plan for junior mix ins

ACTION - RP and JP to find parents able to rotate for junior matchplay mix in. RP to organise next session.

- b. Junior coaching programme

ACTION - JP to give detailed report about schools and programmes next academic term with feedback in between.

6. Facilities

- a. Heating/thermostats – courts 1 & 2 are colder than others

ACTION – SF to look at improving the heating on these courts

- b. Need to investigate mould. Ginny to share 'recipe' for cleaning solution and then to monitor to see if it comes back now weather is warmer.

ACTION - SF to pass recipe on to cleaner

- c. Ants on court 2

ACTION - Sara to look into sorting this

- d. Court maintenance – court 2 looks good. Ct 3 & 5 to be done 15th June. Courts already booked out for this on booking system. Won't be any courts on Mon 19th from 7.30 as 2 team matches (4 courts). Club night and mix ins to be cancelled to free courts up for members to use and junior coaching to go down to 3 courts so 1 court available to book

- e. TV screens

ACTION - AR to report back

7. Events

- a. PSA event – Jason keen to host graded events with pro grade (open and ladies). Prize money to be generated through entry fees and Andy Dixon (sponsor). To aim for end Aug/start

ACTION - JP to start organising and feedback plans to committee

- b. Thurs morning mix-in review – few attendees recently.

ACTION - Jackie to contact previous attendees to see if want to continue

- c. Racketball event catering – meal deal from bar

ACTION - SF to liaise with Kevin

- d. 50th anniversary event 8th July – open to squash and racketball

Need more wooden rackets/borrow from clubs

Sign up on Google form so we can know numbers

ACTION - JP to make poster of 1-4pm activities (fancy dress, what kind of activities?, who can be involved?) or liaise with office so they can create one along with Google form

Hog roast – Sara has arranged. Veggie option will be available. Online sign up & tickets to be available behind the bar

ACTION - SF to get tickets for behind bar

Pauline Brown & John Wallis/Alan Holder – honorary guests to unveil artwork.

ACTION - JL to speak with other long-term members who may want to come down

Great artwork idea from Jason – rackets from the decades with photos/plaque. **ACTION - JP and SF to further discuss the idea**

DJ – Pete Smith. Need photos for him to put on projector.

ACTION - GL to ask Nic if she can put this together. JL to check with Bruce, Max Mick Miller, Mark Townend and Alan for old photos

8. AOB

- a. Feedback from AGM – need volunteers to help with planning for the clubs 150th anniversary next yr. 7th June is first meeting

Date for next meeting: TBC – poll sent round